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Sustainability Statement 

 
At Chatsworth we are commiƩed to enhancing our environment and we strive to reduce our impact 
on it. This requires a process of conƟnuous improvement, and the Chatsworth Country Fair has made 
strong progress to date. 
 

Waste CollecƟon 
Waste from across the site is gathered in by the 1st Tupton Scout Group teams.  It is then removed 
from site by Peak Waste. 
Peak Waste are a local waste recycling company who have a ‘zero landfill’ policy.  The waste they 
remove from site is sorted, then either recycled, reused, or baled and sent to a waste energy plant 
where it is used as fuel to generate electricity. 
 

Catering 
All catering outlets at the event have been tasked with working towards using only environmentally 
friendly and reusable products, avoiding single use plasƟcs and introducing items made from 
recycled materials. 
 

Vehicles 
We are using an increasing number of electric vehicles on site in the build phase, on event days and 
for site clearance post-event. 
Vehicle movement is strictly limited during the event, both for safety purposes and to minimise 
emissions. 
We encourage all those aƩending the event to turn off car engines, if they are held in traffic at any 
point during the visit. 
 

Refillable Water BoƩles 
Taps supplying drinking water are situated across the site. We encourage all those aƩending the 
event to bring refillable water boƩles to minimise single use plasƟcs. 


